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Matt joined Dulwich College in 2018 as part of a renewed focus on widening access to the 

college through bursaries. He previously worked as Director at KCS Wimbledon, and before 

that was Deputy Director at Sevenoaks School during the quiet phase of their £15m capital 

campaign. Before entering the schools’ sector in 2012 he was spent more than eight years 

as part of the Royal Society’s successful 350th Anniversary Campaign, which raised £100m.  


